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Testimony 

 

Committee on Judiciary and Labor 

Hearing:  Thursday Feb. 2, 2012 

Time:  9?30 a..m. 

Place:  016 

SUBJECT:  SB2493 Relating to Campaign Spending 

POSITION: SUPPORT Section 4 

Testimony: 

Chair Hee, Vice-Chair Shimabukuro, Members of the Committee: 

I am testifying for the League of Women Voters of Hawaii.  Thank you for this opportunity to speak on behalf of our 
members throughout Hawaii. 

The League of Women Voters like very many organizations, in common with many citizens, has been deeply 
concerned about the impact of the Supreme Court’s “Citizens United” decision in 2010.  The large independent 
expenditures in 2010, and the much larger expenditures by “SuperPacs” in 2012,  make voters feel disgusted and 
apathetic about participating in elections, irrespective of the actual harm done when elected officials are beholden to 
special interests. 

Therefore we support the language of this bill in Section 4, requiring more disclosure by independent parties and 
committees of money raised and expended, and the candidates supported or opposed.  Disclosure is a first step and a 
very important one, in addressing the harmful effects of the Citizens United decision.  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.  Whlle I will not be able to attend the hearing, Janet Mason, Vice President 
of the League of Women Voters of Hawaii, will read this testimony. 

Beppie Shapiro 

League of Women Voters of Hawaii 
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